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�  Year 1 Spring 2 Newsletter  �








Dear Parents and Carers


We have a very busy half term planned.  Our topic next half term will Plants and Seasonal Changes. In Spring 2 we will be focusing on Science and Art as we will be exploring the visual and physical changes that occur at different times of the year, as well as discovering about plants and how they grow.  





REMINDER


PE takes place on Monday and Friday each week for 1A/1B and Thursday and Friday in 1C. Please ensure your child comes to school on these days in their PE kits with appropriate footwear, e.g. trainers or pumps.





Please also ensure your child brings their bookbag to school every day!





PSHE


We will be learning all about keeping ourselves safe. And the things we put into our bodies. We will also be learning to respect differences.





PE


. 





RE


In RE we are going to learn about what it means to belong to a church or mosque. We will also develop an understanding of what we might see in a mosque or church building and what the people do when they go there.





Maths


In Maths we will measuring in standard units and teaching the children how to multiply and divide. Your child needs to know the 2, 5 and 10 times tables to support them with the work we will be doing in class.








Phonics


This half term we will be focusing on developing reading fluency. We will be continuing to practice reading words with Phase 5 sounds in and will focus on alternative pronunciations. To support this at home please can you ensure that you are reading with your child daily and signing their raving reader book each evening. 





Art


In Art we will be exploring the different seasons and using a variety of media and techniques to represent them. 





Science


This half term we will be looking at the seasonal changes which take place between Winter and Spring. We will also be focussing on plant structure and identification. 








English


This half term we will be continuing with our class text Beegu. We will be looking at planet Earth and writing an information text all about planet Earth/Beegu’s planet. The children will also write instructions on how to look after a baby Beegu.











